
Otago University Squash Club Inc. 
Annual General Meeting

Friday 6th of October, 2023, 

6.15 PM at the Otago Squash Club, 44 Kaikorai Valley Road
All members of the Otago University Squash Club are cordially invited to their club’s 
Annual General Meeting, to be held at the above time and place.

Please think about helping run your club, by joining the executive committee. Talk to the 
current committee for more information about what is involved. Nominations should be with 
the Secretary by the 1st of October, but we can consider nominations on the day.

The officers to be elected are President, Vice-President, Sercretary, Treasurer,  
Membership Co-ordinator and Club Statistician, and Club Captains, as well as several 
committee members at large.

The agenda is as follows:

1. Apologies.

2. Minutes of the previous A.G.M. held 28th of September, 2022.

3. President’s annual report.

4. Treasurer’s report and approval of financial statements.

5. Election of Officers.

6. Subscription rates for 2024.

7. Bank account signing authority, and any other motions arising.

8. General Business arising.

Please contact the Secretary with any questions, and with any other matters that should 
be brought up at this meeting. 

If you are unable to attend, it is possible to vote by proxy. Contact the Secretary for details.

By order of the committee
21st  of September, 2023

Hamish Dudley
president@unisquash.net 

(027) 235-8808

Gavin King
secretary@unisquash.net 

(021) 261-8835


